


From: Melissa Paul-Leto  
Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2017 4:39 PM 
To: Angela Budde <abudde@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Subject: FW: 1119 White Street Variance 

 
This is for the 1119 White Street variance. They are rescinding their objection letter. 
 
From: GEORGIA FAVELLI [mailto:gfavelli@comcast.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2017 4:31 PM 
To: Melissa Paul-Leto <mleto@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Subject: Re: 1119 White Street Variance 

 

To whom it may concern: 
Upon reconsideration of the 1119 White Street Variance, we, Thomas and Georgia 
Favelli, have decided to rescind our objection to the 1119 White Street Variance. 
Respectfully, 
Thomas and Georgia Favelli 
 
 

 
From: "GEORGIA FAVELLI" <gfavelli@comcast.net> 
To: mleto@cityofkeywest-fl.gov 
Sent: Monday, May 29, 2017 4:50:41 PM 
Subject: 1119 White Street Variance 
 
To whom this may concern: 
We, Thomas and Georgia Favelli ,have owned 1108 White Street for 11 years.  The 
building is mixed use with 2 residential units and one commercial unit.   
We highly oppose the variance for 1119 White Street, as it creates tremendous 
pressure in our neighborhood for these more intensive uses which are not compatible 
with our residential and light commercial mixed use neighborhood.  Such over-dense 
uses destroy the quality of life for existing residents who need a parking space near 
their homes and for existing businesses who cannot compete with an ever-shrinking 
inventory of public parking spaces for their customers and employees.  We are all 
happily co-existing with the current balance-lets keep it.   

Please do not allow this variance.  
Respectfully, 

Tom and Georgia Favelli 
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